
The Margaretta Township Trustees met in regular session on August 3, 2017.                                                                                

Present were Mr. Bias and Mr. Pooch.                                                                                                                                                    

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to approve the minutes from the July 20, 2017 meeting, as 

presented by Fiscal Officer Mary Ann Lindsley.  Vote:  all ayes.                                                                                                   

Mr. Pooch moved seconded by Mr. Bias to approve and sign warrants#16287-16331  and efts that were 

presented by the Fiscal Officer for payment.  Vote:  all ayes.                                                                                                                      

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to approve the financial reports that were presented by the 

Fiscal Officer. 

Ms. Sandy Dwight (820 Maple Ave.) was at the meeting.  She had complaints about her neighbors 

weeds, and also about goats and pigs be on her neighbor’s property.   Thomas Johnson said that the 

issue with the animals has been addressed and he will check into the weed problem. 

Ms. Jennifer Morales of Crystal Rock was at the meeting with concerns about the township possibly 

using the pond for fighting fires.  Chief Johnson explained what they plan to do and why. 

Mr. Jim Neill gave his Road/Cemetery Report.   The paving machine is working good.  We are having 

problems with our new truck. 

Chief Johnson gave his Fire Department report.    He mentioned a paramedic refresher class.  He is 

looking into an online class with the skills part being held here.   Chief gave an update on calls to Bay 

View through July 31, 2017.   

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to grant the following vacation requests:  Mike Jesberger for 

October 16, 18 & 20 for 72 hours., Dan Minor for August 29, 31 and Sept. 2, 7 & 9 for a total of 120 

hours, and for Dan Sharpe for Sept 15 for 72 hours. 

The Trustees mentioned that Sandy Martin has finished up for her help this summer on records 

retention. 

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to adjourn.  Vote:  all ayes.                                                                       

The meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 

 

     

 


